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Your submission for this review:

The Central coast has no identified need for a desalination plant which is what is driving a proposed increase in water rates.

The appointed administrator has no mandate to make these decisions and I view the entire process as undemocratic and suspect
with developers to open up our water catchment areas for no good reason. Sincerely Andrew Thomson Resident of

Central Coast living in a water catchment area with no democratic right to have as say in such decisions.





